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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2019 9:22 AM
To: Adrian Baker
Cc: Ashley Ager; Littrell, Kyle; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; 

caweaver@blm.gov; jamos@blm.gov; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD; 'jamos@blm.gov'; 
McKinney, Deborah

Subject: RE: Urgent - Work Plan - JRU 10/2RP-3179, 2RP-3464, and 2RP-5243

Adrian, 
 
I’m glad that you removed the tank battery.  The depth of contamination on this site is significant.  A couple of things 
need to be addressed.  First, the OCD needs soil samples taken on the boreholes at 5 ft increments to a depth the 
organics are under the limit.  We need a clearer picture of the whole interval, not just at 20 and 42 ft.  Essentially, the 
site hasn’t been fully delineated if the bottom sample is still “hot”.  Second, the depth of the contamination on this site 
might require close inspection of the tanks to verify their durability. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Robert J Hamlet 
State of New Mexico 
Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources 
Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210 
(575) 840-5963 
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and 
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In 
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or 
local laws and/or regulations. 
 
 
 

From: Adrian Baker <abaker@ltenv.com>  
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2019 3:25 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; 
Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; caweaver@blm.gov; jamos@blm.gov 
Cc: Ashley Ager <aager@ltenv.com>; Littrell, Kyle <Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com> 
Subject: [EXT] Urgent - Work Plan - JRU 10/2RP-3179, 2RP-3464, and 2RP-5243 
Importance: High 
 
All, 
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Attached is a Work Plan for a recent release and two historical releases at JRU 10/2RP-3179, 2RP-3464, and 2RP-5243. 
XTO removed the tank battery and needs to replace the tanks as soon as possible for production purposes. Can you 
please review as quickly as possible?  
 
Thank you  

 

Adrian Baker 
Project Geologist/Office Manager 
432.894.5641 cell 
432.704.5178 direct 
3300 N “A” Street, Building 1, Unit 103, Midland, TX 79705 
www.ltenv.com 

    Think before you print. Click for our email disclosure. 

 
 


